

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051 Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950 E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov www.ct.gov/csc

May 6, 2011

Debra L. McKeon, Town Clerk Town of Colebrook P.O. Box 5 Colebrook, CT 06021

Sheila Sedlack, Town Clerk Town of Winchester Town Hall 338 Main Street Winsted, CT 06098

Linda S. Perkins, Town Clerk Town of Norfolk Town Hall 19 Maple Avenue Norfolk, CT 06058

RE:

PETITION NO. 983 - BNE Energy, Inc. petition for a declaratory ruling that no Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need is required for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a 4.8 MW Wind Renewable Generating facility located on Flagg Hill Road, Colebrook, Connecticut.

Dear Madams:

Pursuant to General Statutes § 16-50o(b), "A copy of the transcript of testimony at the hearing shall be filed at an appropriate public office, as determined by the Council, in each county in which the facility or any part thereof is to be located."

The Council has determined that the Town Clerk's Office in the Colebrook and Winchester Town Halls are an appropriate public office for filing a copy of the transcript in Litchfield County.

Enclosed please find the transcripts on the subject petition dated April 26, 2011.

Yours very truly,

Linda Roberts
Executive Director

LR/cm

c: Parties & Intervenors

dallebeth

Enclosure





STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051 Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950 E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov www.ct.gov/csc

May 6, 2011

TO:

Parties and Intervenors

FROM:

Linda Roberts, Executive Director

RE:

PETITION NO. 983 - BNE Energy, Inc. petition for a declaratory ruling that no Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need is required for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a 4.8 MW Wind Renewable Generating facility located on Flagg Hill Road, Colebrook, Connecticut.

Notice is hereby given that the transcripts of the hearing was received at the office of the Connecticut Siting Council on May 5, 2011.

LR/MP/cm

c: Council Members

